
 
 
May 24, 2004 

  
Subject:  Transportation Management System (TMS) 
  
To all AAFES Vendors: 
  
AAFES logistics has recently implemented a new Transportation Management 
System (TMS) that will require all Vendors with FOB Origin terms convert to the new 
TMS system to obtain routing for their freight.  Effective June 14, 2004, AAFES 
Logistics and SELECT vendors will begin using the new TMS system.  All other 
vendors will be contacted by an AAFES associate that will assist them in setting up 
and enabling them to use TMS.  Once a vendor has been set up to use TMS, they 
will no longer receive routing instructions on purchase orders.  ALL routing will be 
scheduled using TMS.   
  
Beginning May 26, 2004, the TMS user guide for the vendor web application will be 
available on the EDI home page http://www.aafes.com/edi/default.asp. TMS will 
become available via EDI and the EDI requirements will be published at a later date. 
  
Vendors that would like to go ahead and get set up on the TMS system prior to being 
contacted by an AAFES associate may do so.  Vendors should contact Denise 
Montes (214)312-3122 or Email zzlgtmsadmin@aafes.com.   
  
  

Thanks for you cooperation. 
  
Steve Richardson 
  
Vice President  
AAFES Logistics 
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